
 

Bulletin: 26-22 
 

TO:  Greenheck Business Partners 

FROM:  Sue Wirkus 
  Manager, Customer Care Team  

DATE:  May 23, 2022 

SUBJECT: Order Acknowledgements 
 
 
 
In an effort to provide order confirmation on the majority of orders, effective May 23rd we will be sending 
order acknowledgements on all orders except for QD and Parts. This means you will also have the 
capability to print an acknowledgment from My Account > Order Management should you misplace the 
original copy that was sent.  
 
You will also notice some small enhancements to the formatting of the order acknowledgement 
document. We’ve included the reconsignment address if applicable and the program type, just to name 
a few.  
 
 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your customer care team. 

 


